A Member of %.MMC Group

MEMO

To : All PTP’s Vendors
From : Dr. Irwana Abd Malek
General Manager, Supply Chain Department
Date : 16" February 2021
Ref No : PTP/SCD/0448/2021
Subject : REMINDER - VENDOR REGISTRATION IN NEW SYSTEM

This is a reminder memo for your further action. By following to the PTP’s announcement as per
email entitled “Announcement: PTP Vendor Registration - New Portal” which stated that all PTP’s
existing vendors are required to submit or complete your re-register application in PTP New Vendor
Online Registration System before 19" February 2021. The same announcement information has
been clearly briefed during several briefing sessions which was conducted starting from 8" October
2020 until 14% October 2020 on “The Implementation of New Vendor Registration Policy”. Please
do note that effective from 15t March 2021 only approved vendors in the new system can be

awarded with new upcoming job.

You may refer the attached guidelines for more information of vendor registration

Please do not hesitate to liaise with Vendor & Data Management Unit for any further enquiries at
07-504 2222, Ext:7814/8806 or email at SCDvendordatamgt@ptp.com.my.

Thank you.
Regards,

DR IRWANA ABD MALEK
General Manager,
Supply Chain Department



